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Autumn is upon us and we are noticing the changes in the 

environment. Green class have been doing some outdoor 

learning, exploring the beauty of the season! They made 

some potions with food colouring and water, they made 

amazing dens in our outside area, they made leaf rubbings 

and autumn colleges. In Food Tech the pupils have been 

preparing sandwiches and working on their independence to 

be able to make themselves a sandwich at home. This month 

we also had a taster session, learning about the food groups 

and talking about and trying new foods. Everyone has 

enjoyed the Yoga sessions on Fridays. Pupils demonstrated 

great focus and skill doing all the different poses and 

stretches. In Mathematics pupils worked hard at working with 

fractions and developing their number skills. In Science they 

explored the force of magnetism and experimented using 

different materials to see which were magnetic or not. Pupils 

also did some work with compasses and learned about North, 

South, East and West. They really enjoyed art as they worked 

on different crafts using mixed media to make Autumn 

themed artworks. 

Congratulations to our Stars of the 

Week this month! 
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